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To ensure that your practitioner can continue to provide you with same level of
expert care, it’s time to update the Florida Acupuncture Practice Act. 

Every health care practitioner has a “Practice Act” (Laws) that describe what
they are allowed to do.
Many aspects of Acupuncture treatment have evolved that improve your
Acupuncture physician’s ability to treat and manage your health concerns.
Periodically, the laws have to updated. Now it’s time for Acupuncture
physicians to update theirs. 
This is an expensive but necessary process that ensures Acupuncture
physicians can continue helping patients while using all of their training and
skills.
Updating the laws ensures that insurance companies continue to provide
health benefits that include safe and effective treatment options, like
Acupuncture.  
Additional services like, Acupuncture Injection Therapies, Laser Acupuncture,
ordering X-rays/MRI’s and Clinical laboratory Testing (Labs) will continue to
be available through Acupuncture physicians’ offices. 

Your financial support is vital and very much appreciated. 100% of your
contribution will be used to help protect your access to the high-quality care
that you receive in this Acupuncture physician’s office.
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